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From: Sandrine.Turpault@sanofi-aventis.com

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2008 12:03 PM

To: jbuckheit@state.pa.us; IRRC; jrhoades@pasen.gov; musto@pasenate.com; jstairs@pahousegop.com;
jroebuck@pahouse.net; dmilne@pahousegop.com; crubley@pahousegop.com; eerickson@pasen.gov;
andydinniman@pasenate.com __ ^

Subject: The Proposed Graduation Competency Assessments _̂ 5 » _jj

State Board of Education =%F̂  7* O
333 Market St. 8^q % A-,

Harrisburg, PA 17126 3§*FR LU

Dear Mr. Buckheit, and State Board of Education Members, S i ^5 — f T l

I am writing to express my opposition to the GCAs. ~^ w ^"^
I am opposed because GCAs will not be provided in a format that meets the needs of diverse learners.
Unlike a school district's own local proficiency assessment, GCAs do not offer the flexibility to meet the
needs of students who have different learning styles and do not permit assessment of students in nontraditional ways.

Most sincerely,
Sandrine Turpault
Tredyffrin/Easttown resident

5/22/2008


